
 
400 BEDFORD ROAD 

PLEASANTVILLE, NEW YORK 10570 
(914) 769-8613 

 

Welcome to Pleasantville Children’s Center! 

 
 

Thank you for your interest in Pleasantville Children's Center. At PCC, we strive to provide young children 

with a happy and meaningful experience that meets the cognitive, social, emotional and physical needs of each 

child. We are a secular, non-profit school whose mission is to “elevate childhood” by helping each child build 

the foundation for lifelong learning while developing their knowledge of self and others as part of a caring 

community. Please visit our website for more information about the program, including teacher profiles and our 

educational philosophy: www.pleasantvillechildrenscenter.org.  
 

We are pleased to offer the following programs for the 2022-2023 school year: 
 

Terrific Toddlers:  2 mornings  Tuesday & Thursday 

Thrilling Threes:  3 mornings  Monday, Wednesday & Friday 

Fantastic Fours:  5 mornings  Monday - Friday 
 

All classes are held from 9:00 a.m. until 11:50 a.m.  The school year begins in early September and ends the 

second Friday in June.  Generally, the school calendar corresponds to the Pleasantville School District. All 

children must be up-to-date with their immunizations. 
 

The 2022-2023 tuition schedule is as follows: 
 

   Annual Tuition     Tuition Deposit  Registration Fee- all classes 

Terrific Toddlers:      $3,160   $316                $60 for one child, $75 for 

Thrilling Threes:      $4,390   $439                two or more children in the same 

Fantastic Fours:               $6,220   $622                family. 
 

Tuition is paid on the 15th of each month, September to May. If you are registering more than one child in your 

family, a sibling discount of 5% will apply to your total tuition deposit and your total monthly tuition payment. 
 

Attached, please find our registration forms. You can return the forms with a check for the registration fee and 

tuition deposit or return the forms and I can e-mail you an invoice for the total amount to be paid electronically 

(preferred method). Upon receipt of the registration forms, registration fee, and tuition deposit, I will send you a 

placement confirmation letter. Please note the registration fee and the tuition deposit are non-refundable.  
 

If you have any questions regarding our program or registration process, please contact me via phone (914) 769-

8613 or e-mail director@pleasantvillechildrenscenter.org.  I will be happy to assist you! Again, thank you for 

your interest in Pleasantville Children’s Center. 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

         Colleen M. Sharif 

         Program Director 

http://www.pleasantvillechildrenscenter.org/
mailto:director@pleasantvillechildrenscenter.org

